
Senators and Representatives, 
 
I urge you to consider and pass Legislative Concept 52 (LC52) in the upcoming special 
session. The Covid-19 crisis has highlighted the continuing problem of disability 
discrimination in healthcare. You can help solve this problem by adopting LC52.  
 
LC52 will ensure that Oregonians experiencing disability can access healthcare, have 
support from people they trust while hospitalized and have support when making 
critical healthcare decisions.  
 

Our rights as Oregonians to be free from all kinds of invidious discrimination - including 
disability discrimination - can only be preserved through your good work in the 
Legislature. With that in mind, I urge you to consider and adopt LC52. 
 

Please include this email as written public testimony. 
 

Thank you for your work on behalf of Oregonians, 
 
Kevin Campbell 
Resident of 
Oregon Senate District 18 
Oregon House District 36 
 
 


